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No 5 

Please note: To access our school 

website, type in to your search engine 

www.stfrancispeckham.co.uk  

Headteacher: Miss E. Harris               

Deputy Headteacher: Ms. S. Miguez-Jorge 

Friary Road, Peckham, SE15 1RQ 
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office@stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk 

Prayer Corner 

Dear Lord,  

May our family be rich 

in love and filled with 

the happiness which 

comes from serving 

you and others.                

Amen  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Flu Immunisation                                     

Next month the school nurses will 

be on site to give the flu                          

immunisation (nasal spray) to                  

children from  Reception to Year 6.                               

Please complete the online  form 

(even if you choose                                 

not to give consent)                                        

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/

“Jesus is a teacher 

of truth and life 

who shows us the 

way that leads to 

happiness.”  

 

Pope             

Francis. 

Starting School— Reception Class 2022                                                                                           

If your child was born between September 1st 2017 & August 31st 2018 

(present Nursery) your child will start primary school in                                     

September 2022.                                                                                                              

You must apply online at:                                                                

www.southwark.gov.uk/schooladmissions  

You must submit your application before the                                                           

closing date of 15th  January 2022. 

Supplementary forms are now available from the school office. 

 

 

 

 

 

We have launched our new                

website. Watch this space as new 

photographs and updates are               

added. We hope you find it more 

Parent/  Carer friendly.                      

Please let us know your thoughts. 

Type this address into your search 

engine to find us: 

www.stfrancispeckham.co.uk   

 

Secondary schools 

The closing date for all                    

applications is fast                              

approaching. Collect & return 

all Catholic supplementary 

forms by their closing date to 

each school.                                      

The online form must be 

submitted by 31st October. 

After this date you will be 

classed as a late applicant. 

   Year of  St. Joseph 

Uniform Reminder                                                           

Please remember to label all uniform 

including PE Kits & water bottles. It is 

much easier to return to the rightful 

owner when it gets mislaid. 

 

New                 

Website!! 

https://sav.hrch.nhs.uk/flu/2021/southwark
http://www.southwark.gov.uk/schooladmissions


Thursday 14th October                     

Mass led by Class N2 

Tuesday 19th October                  

Parents Evening 

Thursday 21st October                      

Mass led by Class S1                      

Parents Evening 

Christmas Dates                                      

Monday 13th December                  

KS2 Nativity: Led by Year 3 & 4 

at 2pm                                   

Tuesday 14th December                       

KS1  Nativity at 2pm                                   

Wednesday 15th December                  

Children’s Christmas Dinner & 

Christmas Fair                                     

Thursday 16th December 

Christmas Disco &                               

Father Christmas  

Nursery Djanelle  Lael  

F1 Debora  Annabel  

R1 Kyla  Michelle  

R2 Simon  Glory  

 A1 Mandy  Saudatu  

A2 Alyana  Davon  

N1 Sinan  Samuel  

N2 Oyinkansola  Kiera-Marie  

C1 Eloise  Emily  

C2 Priscila  Obed  

I1 Ife  Jason  

I2 Fadeelat  Rihanna  

S1 Alex  Feziechi  

S2 Praise  Paula  

Nursery  Utonde  

F1  Luna  

R1  Joy  

R2  Frances  

A1  Melanie  

A2  Adekoya  

N1  Emmanuel O 

N2  Amara  

C1  Adetomiwa  

C2  Aniya  

I1  Arcelia  

I2  Michaella  

S1  Stephen 

S2  Osaremel  

 

 

Wednesday 1st Sept 2021   

Monday 6th June 2022 

3 more days tbc 

 

 

Half Term 2021 

Monday 25th—                                    

Friday 29th                                               

October  

School reopens on                                                 

Monday 1st                           

November  

'GSPR :                                                                

Whenever we process (staff, parents 

and pupil)                                               

data, we need to comply                           

with GDPR.                                                           

For more information on how we                  

process data,                                  

check on our website 

www.stfrancis.southwark.sch.uk’ 

Star of the Week 

 KS1 KS2 Total  

St. 

Francis  
50 30 80 

St. 

Claire  
20 60 80 

St. 

Mary 
20 60 80 

St.            

Joseph 
30 80 110 

St. Joseph  

Peckham Pantry 

The Peckham Pantry is a 

membership scheme shop 

located 2 minutes from our 

school. Membership is 

£4.50 per visit and for that 

you will be able to choose 

approx. £15 worth of food. 

The scheme is open to all 

local residents. 

Please refer to the                 

Peckham Pantry flyer 

which has been emailed to 

all parents/ carers.  

To apply for membership 

go to  

www.pecan.org.uk/                              

peckham-pantry 

 

 

Active Breakfast 

& After School 

Club 

The Breakfast & 

After School Club 

has now reopened 

in our annexe 

building. They are 

taking bookings.  

Please use this link 

to access their  

website 

https://sportsactive

coaching.co.uk/wra

paround-care/ 

https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/
https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/
https://sportsactivecoaching.co.uk/wraparound-care/

